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After reviewing public health guidance from State of Alaska officials, the Greater Palmer Chamber of 
Commerce has made the decision to cancel all indoor Palmer Chamber sponsored events for the 
2020 Colony Christmas celebration.  These events include the arts and crafts fair at the Palmer 
Train Depot on December 11, 12, and 13th and the Mat-Su Borough gymnasium on December 12 & 
13. ​This ​also includes cancellation of the Merry Movies event on December 11.  
 
“This is not an entire ​cancellation of​ the 2020 Colony Christmas festivities, just the indoor events. 
You will still see your old favorites, th​e Parade of Lights ​and the fireworks extravaganza, along with 
some wonderful new outdoor events. We look forward to seeing Colony Christmas patrons geared 
up and ready for a fun weekend of festive outdoor fun”, said Executive Director Ailis Vann.  
 
Please stay tuned for the complete list of 2020 Colony Christmas events.  It will be available on the 
Colony Christmas Homepage​ (www.palmerchamber.org/colonychristmas) no later than December 
1.  ​Please be advised that ​Events are subject to change without notice.  We appreciate everyone’s 
patience, flexibility, and support of our volunteers and businesses during this time.  
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